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Tam delighted to announce that the Journal’s Editorial Board has gained 16 new members.
I warmly congratulate and thank them for joining our team. As I have explained in
previous editorials, I see this journal as a “community of people comprised of readers,
editors, authors, reviewers and the administrative team, who are all connected by ideas,
debates, and findings regarding the management of orvgawmisations.” (Cardao-Pito, 2020,
p. 52, Cardao-Pito, 2019). The members of the Editorial Board have an important role in
helping us evaluating submissions, promoting the journal and finding new ideas and
contexts that could productively suit our aims and scope. This increase in the members of
the Board is aligned with the strong growth of submissions we have been receiving over
the past two years.
The new members of the Editorial Board whom we welcome are as follows:

(1) Alicia Mas Tur, Universidad de Valéncia, Spain,

(2) Berend van der Kolk, Associate Professor, VU Amsterdam (Netherlands),
(3) Brad Mehlenbacher, University of Waterloo, Canada,

(4) Chantale Jeanrie, Université Laval (Canada),

(5) Franklin Velasco, Universidad San Francisco de Quito, Equador,

(6) Hashim Zameer; Nanjing University of Aeronautics and Astronautics Nanjing,
China,

(7) Hannaneh Hajishirzi, University of Washington, USA,
(8) Joao Oliveira; Essex Business School, University of Essex (UK),
(9) Julia Smith, University of Strathclyde (UK),

(10) Ke Cao, Lazaridis School of Business & Economics — Wilfrid Laurier University
(Canada),

(11) Kun-Huang Huarng, National Taipei University of Business,
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(12) Luis Gongalves Pinto, University of South Wales, Sydney, (Australia),

(13) Pedro Teixeira Isaias, University of New South Wales, Sydney, (Australia),
(14) Ricardo Malagueno, Norwich Business School, University of East Anglia (UK),
(15) Roberta Bocconcelli; University of Urbino Carlo Bo (Italy) and

(16) Romilla Syed, University of Massachusetts Boston (USA).

It goes without saying that my appreciation for the new members of the Editorial Board does
not in any way diminish my gratitude for the service of those researchers who have been
members of the Board in the past and to those members of the Board who continue to serve as
members of the team. I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere
acknowledgement to them.
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